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To: Board of Education 
From: Amy Melinder, Director of Community Engagement 
Date: September 22, 2025 
Re: District Highlights 

Comments: 
 

Backpack & school supply donations 
Christ the Servant Catholic Church, Prince of Peace Lutheran Church, 
St. Scholastica Parish, Woodridge United Methodist Church, and the 
Woodridge Rotary Club donated brand-new backpacks filled with 
school supplies to support our students as they headed back to 
school. 
 
Elected officials visit with donations 
Illinois State Senator John Curran and Village of Woodridge Mayor 
Gina Cunningham recently visited Sipley and Murphy Schools to 
deliver a generous donation of backpacks and school supplies for 
Woodridge 68 students. Some students at Sipley also had the 
opportunity to speak with the state senator and the mayor during 
their visit. 
 
Wolverine softball wins regional championship 
Congratulations to the Thomas Jefferson Junior High School 
Wolverines girls softball team, who ended their winning season as 
IESA regional champions! 

 


